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MEMORANDUM

TO : Secondary School Heads
TLE/TVE Head Teachers

FROM JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintend@

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF THE STEP-DSDC PLANNING CONFERENCE (SECONDARY)

DATE October 24, 2014

Due to the scheduled INSET on October 20-24, 2014, this office announces the
rescheduling of the STEP-DSDC Planning Conference from October 20, 2014 to October 30,
2014 at the same venue,

Wide and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.



